RECEIVED & INSPECTED

OCT - b 2004

2400 North Glenville 41216/107
Richardson, Texas 75082 FCC - MAILROOM

September 28, 2004

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
Office of the Secretary

445 12" Street, SW

Washington, DC 20554

Re: Cancellation of Earth Station License
KA436, St Thomas, VI

Secretary Dortch:

Please be advised that MCI WorldCom Network Services, Inc. hereby requests a
cancellation of the above-referenced Earth Station License (Call Sign KA436, file #:
SES-MOD-19960513-01197) on behalf of MCIL. We request the cancellation of this earth
station license be effective per the date receipt of this letter by the FCC. For your
convenience, | have enclosed a copy of this license for ease of reference.

If you have any questions regarding this license for the above-referenced callsign, please
contact me directly at (972) 729-6406 or email at Laura.Birkelbach@mci.com.

Respectfully submitted,

Laura J. Birkelbach
Senior Engineer
MCI



